Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2009 9:57 AM

To: "Tonya Chan'; 'William Spencer’'

Subject: RE: 1424 Harrison Street, Oakland, CA 94612 - Fuel Leak Case #R00002992 & GeoTracker

Global ID #T100000000619

Mr. Spencer and Ms. Chan,

Based upon your request dated May 11, 2009, the schedule for report submittal for case RO2992 is extended to
November 30, 2009.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Tonya Chan [mailto:tonyac@fwspencersoninc.com]

Sent: Monday, July 27, 2009 5:10 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: 'William Spencer’

Subject: 1424 Harrison Street, Oakland, CA 94612 - Fuel Leak Case #R00002992 & GeoTracker Global ID
#T100000000619

Hi Mr. Wickham,

We noticed that we have not receive a respond from you relate to the letter we sent to you dated May 11, 2009. Please
advise and give us a call at your earliest convenient. William Spencer can be reach at (415) 468-5000 x3010.

Thanks
Tonya



